

445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor White Plains, New York 10601 T 914 761 1300 F 914 761 5372 cuddyfeder.com

Daniel M. Laub dlaub@cuddyfeder.com

October 17, 2017

VIA EMAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL

Melanie Bachman, Esq. Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re:

Docket No. 478

Connecticut Siting Council

Application of Eco-Site and T-Mobile

Dear Executive Director Bachman:

We are in receipt of your request on behalf of the Siting Council requesting an extension of time for a determination of completeness in the captioned Docket. By this letter we confirm the Applicants' mutual consent to an extension of time for the Council's determination of completeness in Docket No. 478 to October 31, 2017.

Should you have any questions or need anything further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours.

Daniel M. Laub

cc:

Town of Glastonbury

Eco-Site T-Mobile

Christopher B. Fisher